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With three sewer and water main projects underway
or planned in Harbordale...... when will the streets

ever be paved?

Our Guest at the April 7 General Membership
Meeting will be Raj Verma, Director, City of Fort

Lauderdale Department of Public Works.

SE 15th Street Sewer Laterals

The City of Fort Lauderdale has been
replacing/repairing the sewer laterals from the
main line to individual residential properties
along SE 15th Street from Cordova Road to the
water. Is the project complete? When will the
street be repaved and re-stripped?

Sidewalk Markings on Grande Drive

http://harbordale.org


The City of Fort Lauderdale has been planning
to replace a section of 6 inch water main along
Grande Drive for at least five years. The project,
which is designed, permitted and funded, began
over a year ago.Then the work stopped. The
markings on the street are fading. What is
happening????

Finishing SE 10th Avenue

Heading into the final stretch on SE 10th
Avenue. The contractor accepted a two month
delay while we developed a more costly but
Florida Friendly planting plan and a cost sharing
proposal. Harbordale will contribute $2000 from
our TreeMendous Program and David Mancini
​has agreed to cover the additional costs beyond
that. Thank You David!!!

This unbelievable Green Your Routine crew spent a
few hours Saturday morning doing our quarterly

clean up of SE 15th Street. The many hands doing
good work belong to (from left to right) Aaron,Cindy,

Dave, Scott, Claudia, Diana, Marilyn and Amy

Fort Lauderdale Cares Day

April 24 is Fort Lauderdale Cares Day. Our
neighbors in Rio Vista are collecting donations
via a drive through at Stranahan Landing Park.
There are more opportunities to participate all
over the City. You can find them here.

More Opportunities to Care

https://gyr.fortlauderdale.gov/
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/9688/2312?backlist=%2fhome


Download The Flyer

We Continue To Meet Virtually

Invitations to the next General Membership
Meeting are emailed to members the
weekend before the meeting. If you want to
join us please contact us at

Contact Harbordale

You can become a member or renew your
membership at

Join Harbordale

https://files.constantcontact.com/1c0df8c1301/254ea5e3-ad6d-44dd-8aa2-2195c0a57e2e.pdf
https://harbordale.org/contact-us
https://harbordale.org/become-a-member

